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Committee Purpose: 
The Professional Development Committee develops and/or reviews learning packages from NCDA media productions and assists in the planning and coordination of NCDA professional development activities such as conferences and workshops.

Committee Activities to Date  
· Three webinars completed and another webinar scheduled for fall

· One webinar rescheduled for fall 2013

· Working on rubric for evaluating outside webinars proposed to NCDA (ongoing)

· Will be contacting ACA’s continuing education personnel in the coming months to see if there are parallels for NCDA in terms of continuing education (Utilizing NCDA website for a similar framework of continuing education) or possibilities for collaboration with ACA 
Projected Plan through September 30, 2013
· Preparing or leadership transition and the selection of a new chair, Janet Wall.  Janet has already taken action in survey members in terms of their involvement with the committee in the coming year

· Janet has also expressed her intentions of getting a procedures and operations overview completed for the committee in the months ahead.

· Start planning for the 2013-2014 Webinar Series (One webinar already in the works for fall)

· Overall, the committee held its own this year and made steady progress in terms of professional development opportunities for NCDA members.
· With Janet Wall at the helm in the next two years I see the committee rising to the next level of its own development in terms of professional development activities and the committee’s role in NCDA’s mission.
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